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SALINA AREA TECHNICAL COLLEGE 

Students are enrolling for Salina Area Technical College concurrent 

courses this month for the fall semester. Students must have their 

social security number to apply to the college. Tuition this year is 

$95 per credit hour for pre-college rates, but the welding and 

accounting courses are paid for by the state of Kansas. If needed, 

you can make payment arrangements with SATC. Students who 

are taking college credit for the first time are eligible for the Earl 

Bane Micro-Scholarship at $250 each. Keep on the lookout for that 

announcement coming soon. Spring enrollment will begin in 

December or January. 

Semester 1: Accounting 1, Metals 2, Metals 3, Computer Apps 2 

Semester 2: Accounting 1, Metals 2, Metals 3, Computer Apps 2, 

Algebra 2/Trig (College Algebra), Pre-Calc/Trig, Physics. 

If you have questions, ask your child’s teacher for details or Ms. 

Young, SATC liaison for Central High School at 

andrea.young@usd305.com or 785-309-3516. 

 

CREDIT RECOVERY 
If a student has failed a course that is required for graduation, they must 

make that credit up in some way. Credit Recovery is our after-school 

program that allows students to make up graduation requirements. The 

program runs Mondays-Thursdays 2:45-4:15 and there are four sessions 

available this school year:   

Session 1: August 28 – October 11 (October 18 for math) 

Session 2: October 23 – December 6 (December 13 for math) 

Session 3: January 10 – February 27 (March 5 for math) 

Session 4: March 20 – May 1 (May 8 for math) 

 

• Sept 1 – Last day to drop 

classes with 

administrator’s approval. 

• September 4 – Labor Day, 

No School 

• September 13 & 14 – 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences  

• September 14 & 15 – No 

School 

• September 20 – 1st 
semester Earl Bane Micro 
Scholarship DUE 

• September 27 – 
Homecoming Parade 

• September 29 – 
Homecoming Game 

• September 30 – 
Homecoming Dance 

 

Andrea Young, LSC 
Counselor of Sophomores 

andrea.young@usd305.com 

785-309-3516 
Twitter: @SCHS1 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
Central’s counseling theme 

for September includes: 
 

-Suicide Awareness and 
Prevention 

Hutch Comm College 
Students taking General Psychology 

and are enrolled for the first time in a 
class that offers college credit 

qualifies for the Earl Bane Micro 
Scholarship. Have your student fill out 

this application by 9/20/2023. 
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